
Passing  
the Torch

Daughters of Charity Sisters serve those 
who are poor and marginalized with humility, 

simplicity and charity. There are 14,000 
Daughters of Charity who work in 96 

countries around the world.

DAUGHTERS OF CHARITY 
INTERNATIONAL PROJECT SERVICES

www.daughtersips.org
daughtersips@doc.org

248-331-4679

18000 West Nine Mile Road, Suite 550
Southfield, MI 48075-3734 USA

Ways to Give
• Cash
• Checks
• Credit Cards
• Donor Advised Funds
• Family Foundations
• PayPal 

100% of every donation goes directly to
a Daughters of Charity global project.
Daughters of Charity International Project 
Services is a qualified 501(c)(3) organization. 
Donations are used for the direct services 
of those who are poor and are fully tax 
deductible, as allowable by law.

Please make all checks payable to Daughters 
of Charity International Project Services.

For your convenience, 
you can donate directly to 

DCIPS by scanning the  
QR code with your phone.

• Planned Giving
• Sponsorships
• Stock and Bond  
   Transfers
• Wills and Trusts

Decrease human suffering,
increase human potential.

DAUGHTERS OF CHARITY 
INTERNATIONAL PROJECT SERVICES



Show your appreciation for these Sisters and the critical work they remain committed to by donating today! We 
extend our heart felt gratitude to Sister Mary Louise for her years of service and leadership, and we look forward  

to Sister Theresa’s vision and direction in the years ahead.
~DC IPS Team

Daughters of Charity International Project
Services (DC IPS) is pleased to announce the
transition of the Executive Director position from
Sister Mary Louise Stubbs to Sister Theresa
Sullivan. Sister Mary Louise has served for over
a decade with dedication and compassion in this
role, guiding the organization through a period of
growth and strengthening its mission to support
the work of the sisters across the globe in the
service of those living in poverty.

Sister Theresa Sullivan joins DC IPS from Macon,
Georgia where she has been instrumental in 
fostering support for unhoused people and 
building strong partnerships within the community. 
Her leadership reflects a key value of the 
Daughters of Charity: walking hand-in-hand with 
those in need, with a deep respect for their dignity 
and working towards long-term sustainability.

Change and adaptability are inherent in the work 
Sisters dedicate their lives to providing to their 

communities. Both leaders exemplify the long-
standing commitment held by Daughters of 
Charity to accompany and uplift people in their 
struggles knowing that no one can do this work 
alone. With this guidance, DC IPS will continue to 
support ministries in impoverished communities 
that address the critical needs present. Our goal 
remains to assist sisters as they build sustainable 
solutions that empower their communities to 
thrive and that improve their quality of life. 


